
It has been another busy week in the bubbles and the children have been producing some amazing 
work and having lots of fun. You can see what they have been up to by looking at our  Twitter page. As 

always, thank you for all that you are doing in the  fight against Covid 19 and we hope you have a 
lovely weekend.  

 

G e n t l e s h a w  P r i m a r y  A c a d e m y   
  05.02.2021 
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Hot Lunches - Week Commencing 8th February 

 

Monday  

Hot Dogs, potato wedges and baked beans OR Tomato and 
basil pasta pot and bread OR Cheese cob and salad pot  

Tuesday 

 Beef bolognese pasta pot OR Jacket potato with cheese and 
salad pot OR Ham roll and salad pot  

Wednesday  

Roast turkey dinner OR Curry and rice pot with naan bread OR 
Cheese roll and salad pot  

Thursday  

Fish fingers, creamed potato and peas OR Creamy tomato pasta 
pot with bread OR Tuna mayo sandwiches and salad pot  

Friday  

We break up today so fun lunch! Southern fried chicken,    
shoestring chips and baked beans OR Pizza slice, shoestring 
chips and baked beans OR Cheese sandwiches and salad pot 

Shortbread hearts for pudding - almost valentines!  

Polite  

Reminder 
Children should ar-
rive at school be-
tween 8.30am and 

8.40am 

Thank you  

TUCK 
Everyday the usual 

tuck (toast, teacake, 
milk and juice) are 

available, however we 
have specials on a 

Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday 

MONDAY 
Hot Chocolate &  

Cookies 

75p 

WEDNESDAY 
Hot chocolate and/or 

Pancakes 

FRIDAY 
Hot chocolate and/or 
Croissant or Pain au 

Chocolat 

Pay on SIMS Pay 

CRITICAL WORKER PROVISION 

We want to support critical workers to complete their role in the fight 
against Covid 19.  

We have received a large amount of applications and thank you for   
completing  forms by the designated time. Home is always the safest 

place for children and your family at the current time. However when a 
critical worker place is a necessity, please remember: 

 If your child can be at home safely they should be.  We know it is 
not ideal if you are working at home, but please remember this is 

the safest option for pupils,  families, staff and the community. It is 
necessary for  parents, the academy and employers to work       

together at this time. 

 The provision must only be accessed when critical workers are at 
work and your child must be collected as soon as your shift is     

completed. 

 It will be necessary for us to stop the provision if found to be    
misused or information shared not to be accurate and true.  

Thank you 




